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HALL’S PUMP & WELL SERVICE, INC.

SPECIALIZING IN 48" WELLS

PHONE (304) 7521854

o | - LAKE CITY, FLORIDA 32055

904 NW Main Rivd.

June 12, 2002

NOTICE TO ALL CONTRACTORS

Please be adviged that due to the new building codes
we will use a large capacity diaphram tank on all new
wvells. This will insure a minimum of one (1) minute
draw down or one (1) minute refill. If a smaller
diaphram tank is used then we will install a cycle
stop valve which will produce the same results.

. If you have any gquestions please feel free to call
our office anytime.

Thank, you,
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